HIAWATHA PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 
REGULAR MEETING
May 28, 2012
The Hiawatha Planning and Zoning Commission met in regular session on May 28, 2012. Chairperson, Dale Schroth called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M. Members present: Gilbert Lawrence, Don Mohler, Mark Ross, Tom Wille and Keith Sams. Staff present: Community Development Director, Mark Powers and Assistant Building Official, Jim Fisher. Guests in attendance: None 
Commission Member Keith Sams moved to approve the agenda, second by Don Mohler. Motion carried. 

Commission Member Don Mohler moved to approve the April 29, 2012 minutes, second by Mark Ross. Motion carried.
Consider Resolution for recommendation to City Council to approve the Final Plat for Green Beak 1st Addition, Hiawatha, Iowa.

There were no comments from the commission.

Mark Powers commented that the lot has two building on it. He also said the owner wanted to sell one of the buildings. He went on to say that there are no non-conforming issues and fifteen feet between the buildings.
Commission Member, Don Mohler moved to recommend approval of the Green Beak 1st Addition, Hiawatha, Iowa, second by Gilbert Lawrence.

Roll call vote:

AYES: MARY CONRAD, GILBERT LAWRENCE, DON MOHLER, MARK ROSS, KEITH SAMS AND DALE SCHROTH. 

NAYS: NONE.
ABSENT: NONE
Motion Carried
Resolution #13-012 Passed

Commission Member, Don Mohler moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:03 p.m., second by Mark Ross. Motion carried. 
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Dale Schroth, Chairperson
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Jennifer Goerg, Community Development Clerk
